
Nursery Newsletter: 7th February 2024
A great week! This week’s story is the Gruffalo by Julia Donaldson. We have discussed 

that in the story, the mouse was really brave. We discussed when we might feel scared 
and when we need to be brave. We used differet coloured and shaoed paper to create 

our own Gruffalo. We created different characters with the playdough but really enjoyed 

creating the Gruffalo’s claws and prickles down his back. As part of our Maths learning 
this week, we have been comparing different amounts of objects using key words like 

bigger and smaller, more and fewer. Also, as part of our storytime this week, we have 
enjoyed reading the story, The Gruffalo. We have talked about different characters in 

the story, can you tell your grown up some of the characters in the story? Can you 

explain what they look like? Who is your favourite character?

Nursery Phonics:

Can you play snap with your 
Grown Ups, using number 

cards? Don’t forget to say snap 
when you see the same number!

Song of the Week:

Scan here to 
listen to a bedtime 

story! 

Link to the Story:

https://tinyurl.co

m/57ubsc2e

Some activities you could try at home with your 
child this week:

• Practising putting on your coat
• Read a book in a funny place for example under 

a table.
• Count as you walk down and up the stairs.

https://tinyurl.com/m6xdbe2r

https://tinyurl.com

/tru7uft3
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